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Eaton County Educational Employees-Retired 
 

Eaton County Educational Employees-Retired have held two Zoom 
meetings and sent three newsletters to date.  A fourth newsletter will be 
sent in April, 2021 and the final ECEE-Retired meeting is scheduled for 
May 3, 2021.  It is still to be determined if the May meeting will be a 
Zoom meeting or an in-person picnic.   
 
Jeanne Hansen 
 
 
 
 
 
Livingston County MEA-Retired  

 

The Covid experience has made the ability to meet more difficult.  The 

Livingston County Chapter of MEA-Retired was able to stay active by 

holding Zoom meetings in October and November.  We plan on a Zoom 

meeting in March to end our year.  Attendance was limited, and we 

hope that next fall will find us able to meet in person.  

Dane Morris  
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